

Volume 29 Issue 9, 28th March, 2024

	March		MAY
28th	Last Day of Term 1 (2:30 Dismissal)	1st	Cross Country
		20th	Curriculum Day—Berry Street PD
		31st	Athletics sports
	April		
15th	Term 2 Begins		June
18th	Colour Fun Run	10th	King's Birthday Public Holiday
19th	Student Leaders: State Schools Anzac Day Service Melbourne.	28th	Last day of Term 2
25th	ANZAC DAY		

RESPECT RESPONSIBILITY HONESTY

From the Principal

Dear Parents and Guardians,

HAPPY EASTER!

As term one draws to a close I want to take the opportunity to wish everyone a very Happy Easter. Term One has been a fantastic start to the year. We look forward to building on this great start next term. As we approach the term break I wish to thank our Parent Club members for conducting the Easter Raffle and Hot Cross bun drive. These activities raise valuable funds to help support the teachers and students.

Loddon Calder District School Sports Association

On behalf of the sports cluster I wish to thank all the volunteers who assisted with the Junior Fun Day and the Cross Country events last Friday. Without your support we could not run days such as this. A big thank you to all the staff who helped implement these events and a special mention to all the students for their enthusiasm and have a go attitude.

Last Day of Term

Thursday 28th March is the last day of Term One. On this day students are dismissed at 2.30pm. School will resume for Term Two on Monday April 15th.

Easter Raffle

Our Parents and Friends group have drawn the winning tickets for our Easter Raffle today and winners were announced at our final assembly. Thank you for your support of this fund raising activity. Your support is greatly appreciated.

And the winners are...

1st Prize: Lennon Cola 2nd prize: Varli Drake

3rd Prize: Woodall Family
4th Prize: Evin Beesley

5th Prize: Emara & Iszac Dryden

6th Prize: Ruby Garton.

There were a plethora of minor prizes to many happy little faces due to the amount of kind donations. Families will be contacted to collect any prizes not collected on the day.

Have a safe and happy term break.



Shine Bright EYM



KINDERGARTEN OPEN DAY

Wednesday 15 May 2024 9:00 am to 11:30 am



This is a great opportunity to make an informed decision about your child's 2025 3YO/4YO kindergarten enrolment.

Further information and a full list of participating Shine Bright kindergartens can be found on the Shine Bright website www.shinebright.org.au



In mckern steel* foundation

